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June.4, 1945

Dr. Albert Sabin
The Children I s Hospital
Research Foundation
Cincinnati, 29, Ohio

(Through the Chief, Division of Infectious Diseases)

Dear Doctor Sabin:

In talking to Dr. Warren of the ArmyVirus Laboratory
about obtaining some dengue virus, he suggested that I contact
you. He has some virus which he would be glad to let us have,
but feels that we should have your permission first.

We just plan to use it 0rJI another type virus in laboratory
virus experiments, and if it is possible would appreciate being
able to get a sample.

Sincerely,

Karl Habel,
Surgeon
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